
Sent: 27 July 2021 21:09 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comedy Festival in Roundwood Park 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

My name is xxx. 

 

I'm aware that there is a  proposal to hold a  Comedy Festival in Roundwood Park this Bank 

Holiday August 27th-30th 2021. 

 

I wanted to add my support for this event.   I believe that after going through such a difficult 

time globally I feel the community  would benefit from an event of this nature.   Bringing 

people together and sharing a  laugh or two  before we move forward on the next journey of 

this pandemic would be awesome... 

 

I know of the organisers and I can confirm that they are thoroughly honest and upstanding 

investing into the local  community.  They have such integrity and I have attended a number 

of events.all in safe environments and policed to a high level...  

I'd be grateful if you could commission this great event.   

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 
 

 

 


